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Bryan Holland

No

11/20/2018

No Affirmative Recommendation
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Pending Review

No3

Proponent

Affects HVHZ

Date Submitted

TAC Recommendation

Section

Commission Action

Chapter

F7336  84

Comments

General Comments Alternate LanguageYes No

Related Modifications

Summary of Modification

This proposed modification deletes an obsolete and unnecessary exception for smoke alarm interconnection requirements.

Rationale

This proposed modification deletes the exception to the smoke alarm interconnection rule based on previous limitations of wired-only 

technology. With the wide availability of wireless interconnected smoke alarms, the exception is no linger needed and only serves to 

reduce life and fire safety in existing buildings that will most benefit from the installation and interconnection of smoke alarms.

Fiscal Impact Statement

Impact to local entity relative to enforcement of code

This proposed modification will not impact the local entity relative to code enforcement.

Impact to building and property owners relative to cost of compliance with code

This proposed modification will not change the cost of compliance to building and property owners unless the cost of wireless 

alarms are passed on to the consumer.

Impact to industry relative to the cost of compliance with code

This proposed modification will increase the cost of compliance where the exception may have been applicable previously. 

Wireless interconnect smoke alarms are becoming common-place products that are readily available on the market today and 

have comparable costs to traditional hard-wired alarms.

Impact to small business relative to the cost of compliance with code

This proposed modification will not change the cost of compliance or impact small business.

Requirements

Has a reasonable and substantial connection with the health, safety, and welfare of the general public

This proposed modification is directly connected to the health, safety, and welfare of the general public by removing an exception 

to smoke alarm interconnection rules that reduce life and property safety.

Strengthens or improves the code, and provides equivalent or better products, methods, or systems of construction

This proposed modification improves and strengthens the code by removing an obsolete and unnecessary exception in existing 

buildings only. Smoke alarm interconnection is essential for effective occupant notification of fire.

Does not discriminate against materials, products, methods, or systems of construction of demonstrated capabilities

This proposed modification does not discriminate against materials, products, methods, or systems of construction.

Does not degrade the effectiveness of the code

This proposed modification enhances the effectiveness of the code.
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Proponent  Bryan Holland Submitted 5/21/2019 NoAttachments

Please reconsider this proposed modification for approval. This exception was necessary based on the limitation of legacy-type 

smoke alarm products incapable of wireless interconnection. This is no longer an issue, therefore, this exception is no longer 

included in the IRC or NFPA 72. The interconnection of smoke alarms is essential for the effective notification and evacuation of 

persons in a home as early in the fire/smoke event as possible. This exception significantly reduces life-safety in existing homes 

undergoing alteration.
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